
 

 
 
 
2/25/2025 
 
 
Re: DPI Annual Report Section VII. Other Funds Held by the Library Board and Section 
IX. Trust Funds 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
In 2023, the Library Board turned over an investment endowment fund to the Friends 
of the Kaukauna Public Library through the Community Foundation for the Fox Valley 
Region. 
 
An addendum was filed on 2/28/2024 with our annual report denoting that the balance 
should have been $0. 
 
The Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees do not currently hold any funds outside 
of the municipality, nor did during the 2024 calendar year. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jane Vondracek 
Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees, Treasurer 
 
 
 
 


